
Outwintering Cattle to Reduce
Costs and Improve Crop Yields

The Wallace Center Pasture Project host discussion and demonstration of the value in

outwitnering cattle on crop fields. Using cattle to distribute nutrients into the crop field

over the winter improves soil quality without the need for application of nutrients. It also

reduces input cost and nutrient runoff associated with mechanical application of fertilizer.

Main topics will include:

• Yield Improvement Case Studies • Financial Benefits

• Improvements in Soil Health and Water Quality

For more information or to RSVP,

please contact John Delaney at

608-637-3615 or

john@valleystewardshipnetwork.org

Registration Deadline: January 19th

January 20th 10-Noon
E5930 Spring Coulee Rd

Coon Valley, WI 54623

Grilled Lunch will be provided!


